
 

 

The Head of Planning 
The London Borough of Camden  
Planning - Development Control  
Camden Council  
Camden Town Hall  
London  
WC1H 8ND 
 

Via the Planning Portal  

 

12 April 2019  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sirs,  

3-5 Vine Hill, London EC1R 5DX 

We hereby submit on behalf of our clients, Mr Neil Webster and Mrs Janet Webster, this planning 

application for development in respect of the above mentioned property.  

The application comprises the following documents:  

 

a. Application form;  

b. Site location plan bearing drawing ref. no. SKP13 Rev A;  

c. Proposed plans bearing drawing ref. no. 10196-PAA1 Rev C;  

d. Proposed elevations and sections bearing drawing ref. no. 10196-PAA2 Rev C;    

e. Proposed section drawing indicating impact on daylight bearing drawing ref. no. 10196-

PAA3 Rev B;   

f. Proposed elevations shown on drawing ref. no. SKP09 Rev B 

g. Proposed fenestration shown on drawing ref. no. SKP12 Rev A;  

h. Existing interior and exterior drawing ref. no. 10196-SKE01 Rev B;  
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i. Design and Access Statement prepared by BDS Architecture and Interior Design;  

j. The Planning Statement prepared by Keystone Law; 

k. This covering letter; and  

l. The application fee of £462.   

 

We trust this is all in order and look forward to receiving your prompt acknowledgement and in 

due course a positive response.  

Yours faithfully,  

 

David Evans  
Consultant Solicitor 
Keystone Law  
 


